
Dear Editors and Reviewers:

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers comments ’ concerning

our manuscript entitled “ Effect of biofeedback combined with

high-quality nursing in treatment of functional constipation ”

(Manuscript NO.: 59801, Retrospective Study ). Those comments are all

valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper , as well

as the important guiding significance to ourresearches. We have studied

comments carefully and have made correction which we hopemeet with

approval. Revised portion References 27，29-33written in Chinese so no

PMID and DOI number. The main corrections in the paper and the

responds to the reviewer ’ s comments are as flowing:

Responds to the reviewer ’ s comments:

Reviewer #1:

Response to comment: The format of references should be modified.

Response: We are very sorry for our negligence of the reference format .

The reference format has been modified as required by the journal.

Special thanks to you for your good comments.

Reviewer #2:

Response to comment: 1.A minor language editing is required. 2.The

tables also require an editing.

Response: It is really true as Reviewer suggested. 1.We have made tables

correction according to the Reviewer ’ s comments. 2.Language editing



certificate issued by MedE was provided. Thank you very much for your

comments.

Reviewer #3:

Response to comment: 1. The manuscript required a minor revision,

both for the language and the format. 2. Tables required a minor editing

of footnotes.

Response: We tried our best to improve the manuscript. 1.Language

editing certificate issued by MedE was provided. 2.We have made tables

correction according to the Reviewer ’ s comments. Thank you very

much for your suggestions

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in

the manuscript. These changes will not influence the content and

framework of the paper .And here we did not list the changes but

marked in yellow in revised paper .

We appreciate for Editors and Reviewers ’ warm work earnestly, and

hope that the correction will meet with approval.

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions

Yours sincerely,

Zhi-Tao Yin


